iNtegrate Ad-hoc Committee Report

March 2011
· Final preparations are underway for Fall 2011 enrollment opening in Peoplesoft the week of April 11th.  
· Letters will be sent out students with their Peoplesoft user ID and password by the end of March.

· Project Leads continue to meet at least once a week.

· Module Leads meet approximately twice a month.

· Shared Instance Project Leads continue to meet on a regular basis.

· GBC had iNtegrate module leads meetings on February 18th, March 4th and March 18th.  The next scheduled meeting is March 25th.

· Consultants from the various modules continue to visit GBC to assist with implementation and setups.

· Enrollment conversion was completed and transfer credit conversion is in process.

· Additional training for the centers for cashiering is scheduled for the weeks of March 21st and March 28th.
